Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6

I hope everyone is safe and well.

I was waiting for the announcement last night before confirming details for the end of term.

The play is on Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th July at 6pm and we would love you to join us however we have to be strict with the arrangements and I am afraid they cannot be transferred.

As we have 46 children in Year 6 we have split into two groups of 23 for each night's audience based on alphabetical surnames. **Each family will receive 2 tickets.**

Therefore surnames A - J (Allen to Jones) can attend on Wednesday and K - W (Kennedy to Willows) can attend on Thursday. If you do not need 2 tickets please return them to school as we have to strictly adhere to the rules. Tickets will be sent out this week. In addition (and I hate saying it out loud) if we have any cases over the next two weeks and have to isolate any of the Year 6 classes we may have to postpone the play.

On Friday 2nd July Year 6 will have sports day starting at 1.30pm. As it is their last one at school we will allow parents to spectate, but are asking only two attend per child and obviously observe social distancing.

Leavers Mass will be on Thursday 15th at 9.30am and again parents and carers are welcome but we ask again that only two attend. It is very important to us that these events go ahead and we are desperate that you can enjoy them with us and the children, but please help us by observing our guidelines. Many schools are not having shows etc and most are not allowing parents.

The BBQ and party however will be children only on Thursday 15th July and will finish at approximately 8pm.

We are yet to finalise the end of term events but I will be in touch shortly with the final cost.

Any problems please get in touch.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle